
Lincoln Heights District Center 

Planning Workshop 
Building a vision for Lincoln Heights’ future continues

Storefront Studio 
Drop in at any time between 9 am and 5 pm to catch 
up on project progress, offer ideas, and speak with 
consultant team members and city planning staff. 

Evening Workshop 
The concluding evening workshop on November 5 will 
be in a presentation format and provide alternative 
approaches for the community to consider. 
Workshop participants will be able to review, evaluate 
and comment on the different approaches, suggesting 
refinements that will help shape the plan. 

 Printed on recycled paper.

Wednesday  
November 4 Storefront Studio 

Drop in anytime 9 am to 5 pm

Thursday  
November 5 Storefront Studio 

Drop in anytime 9 am to 5 pm

Evening Workshop 
Explore Alternatives 6 pm to 8 pm

Southside Christian Church – 2934 E. 27th Avenue 
Entrance on the north side of Lincoln Heights Shopping Center

This project is being undertaken by City of Spokane Planning & Development with 
support from the Lincoln Heights Neighborhood Council and the South Hill Coalition. 
Please join the mailing list at lincolnheights@spokanecity.org. More information  
on this project is on the city’s webpage www.SpokaneCity.org/projects or contact 
Tirrell Black, Planning & Development, 625-6300 or lincolnheights@spokanecity.org.


